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Chimney Response Required

From: SPM (seprma@verizon.net)

To: seprma@verizon.net

Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019, 1:17 PM EST

In December, every Nothface owner was sent a packet of reminders and information regarding the Northface Resort
Condominiums.

One of the sheets in the packet was a pink paper regarding the use of stoves/fireplaces and the cleaning of chimneys,
flues & fireplaces. Each owner was to complete and return the bottom section of this pink sheet by 1/3/19. If no
response was received, the notice stated that the Association would authorize the Chimney Man cleaning service to
enter your unit/inspect & clean the stovepipe/fireplace flue & you would be charged accordingly.

 

Because of the recent holidays, the responses have been very slow and possibly overlooked. We are attaching another
copy of the notice for your completion & return; and have extended the response deadline to 1/11/19. After that, any unit
still not having responded should expect a charge to be forthcoming.

 

We thank you, in advance, for your prompt attention to this matter.

 

Regards,

 

Karen A. Bellucci

Managing Agent

Northface Resort Condominiums
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